
Diary Dates 

April 
May 

3rd Bank Holiday 

4th School Open 

28th School Closes for Half-Term 

June 

7th School opens for Term 6 

July 

16th School Closes for Summer 

 

Music Lessons 

 
There are spaces available for NMPAT 
music lessons in school for children in 

Years 2-6. 
If you are interested in music lessons for 

your child, please apply on-line at: 
https://presto.nmpat.co.uk/

musicinschool 
Or contact NMPAT for more 

information. 
Tel: 01604 637117   Email: 

lessons@nmpat.co.uk 
 

 

 

Birthday Gifts/Sweets 
Due to Covid we have had to change how 
we allow items to enter the building. We 
realise that some children still want to 
celebrate their birthdays with their 
classmates and bring in sweets etc. 

In order for this to happen in a Covid 
friendly way we will need to adhere to 
the following:- 

- Items need to be individually wrapped 
or sealed (e.g. individual cakes/cookies/
bags of sweets) 
- They need to be delivered to the school 
office and won't be distributed until 48 
hours later so might not be given out on 
the actual birthday 
- A teacher/TA will distribute rather 
than the children putting hands in a bag 
and pulling an item out. 
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Swimming 
Year 6, Year 5 and Year 4 swimming 
sessions will be taking place after the 
Easter holidays. 

Year 6 will be swimming on April 27th 
and May 4th. 

Year 5 will be swimming on May 11th, 
18th, 25th, June 7th and 14th. *NB after 
May half term the day changes from 
Tuesdays to Mondays. 

Year 4 will be swimming on June 21st, 
28th, July 5th and 12th. 

Please make sure your child has a towel 
and appropriate swimwear on swimming 
days (i.e. girls have a one-piece 
swimming costume and boys’ swimming 
shorts are not too loose). All children will 
be required to wear a swimming hat 
whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


